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This is a huge decision and I work in mental health. I have witnessed regret after 

starting sex change therapy and think that there should be age limits. I think it should 

include intensive therapy and specialized health care providers. I think it should cost 

so people don't just do it because they can and are unhappy then regret it later. I 

think Doctors should have the right to not engage in this treatment and that people 

should be able to disagree with this bill and not have legal consequences. 


